NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

There will be a public informational meeting to discuss the City’s Safe Routes Non-

infrastructure grant application that wili take place on Monday, October 6, 2025 at
6:30 at City Hall, 115 N. Main Street, Taylorville, IL.

Safe Routes to School Bike Rodeo Meeting:

« Teach kids safe biking and walking skills
« Encourage healthy, active lifestyles
« Improve safety awareness for students traveling to and from school

Bruce Barry, Mayor
City of Taylorville



